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Eric, 

Please forward this to the ALRC. 

 

I met on sight with the management of Fresh Madison Market and reviewed their plans in reference to 

this application. 

I believe this application will be a positive benefit to the community and the Central District does not 

have concerns with this being approved.   

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 

 


